
As a dental hygienist in Oregon who serves those with limited access to dental care, I understand the need for a State Dental 
Director position. As much as I value a medical director, they often do not understand the oral health needs of the community and 
how oral health affects an individual. We need a State Dental Director that can identify community oral health needs and help 
Oregon elevate the oral health of the state. Thank you.


